
Luke Britt, Indiana Public Access Counselor, will be here at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 5 in 
the Assembly Room to discuss the Open Door and Public Access laws in Indiana.  He said it has 
been over ten years since he has been in Rush County which means we have many board members 
who may not have heard the public access/open door law guidelines.   He will welcome questions 
that you may have.  I have asked him to discuss the following: 
 

 What constitutes a meeting?  Training, gathering information, email communications, 
phone calls, etc. 

 Executive Sessions 

 Workshops 

 Advertising 
 
 


